
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On-line remote learning at Fairley House. 
 
During current COVID-19 Restrictions, we continue to provide a comprehensive      
on-line programme to meet the learning needs of our children and young people via 
Microsoft Teams and our Virtual Learning Environment.  This enables us to maintain 
face-to-face contact with our school community.  All pupils are provided with a laptop 
to ensure they can access the on-line programme which covers all subjects. Learning 
takes place in small groups, as normal and is delivered by familiar specialist teachers 
to ensure continuity. 
 
All possible measures are taken to ensure that provision within Education Health and 
Care Plans is delivered.  Speech and Language Therapists and Occupational 
Therapists deliver individual and small group therapy on-line, also joining class 
groups for in-class provision.  The I.T. team are also on-call to address any technology 
issues swiftly. 
 
The emotional well-being of our children and young people is paramount; form tutors 
keep in touch via daily registration and form time and also in weekly PSHEE lessons.  
If a pupil needs extra support, this can be arranged flexibly and quickly, with close 
contact with parents. 
 
Statutory Annual Reviews, Individual Education Plan and termly Parent Pupil Teacher 
meetings continue on-line along with Risk Assessments and close co-operation with 
Local Authorities and other agencies. 
 
 


